
Becky Katz 
Manager, Cycling and 
Pedestrian Projects 

Transportation Services Division 
Metro Hall (C/O Union Station, 
3rd Floor East Wing) 
55 John Street  
Toronto, Ontario M5V 3C6 

Reply to: Katherine Wilson 
Cycling & Pedestrian Projects 
Telephone:416.392.0828 
Katherine.Wilson@toronto.ca 

July 18, 2023 

Dear Resident, 

The City of Toronto is planning new sidewalk construction between the western dead end of 
Bartonville Avenue West and Jane Street in 2023. Sidewalks support safety, accessibility, 
affordable transportation, physical activity, safe routes to school, aging in place, and sustainable 
growth. This project presents an opportunity to incorporate changes that reflect the City's priorities 
for improved road safety and greater accessibility. Sidewalks are a fundamental requirement for an 
accessible city. 

In accordance with City standards the sidewalk will be 1.8m metres wide and provide accessible 
access for pedestrians between these two streets. Existing parking and traffic operations will not be 
impacted. The sidewalk design minimizes the impact to items on the right-of-way. We will contact 
you if any items need to be removed in order for the construction to proceed. Driveways, lawns and 
walkways that are impacted during construction will be restored at the completion of the road work. 

If you have questions about the planned sidewalk or would like to discuss the project in greater 
detail, please contact me at Katherine.Wilson@toronto.ca or 416-392-0828. 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Wilson 
Project Lead, Cycling and Pedestrian Projects 
Transportation Services, City of Toronto 
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